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MISSIONS FOCUS 
 
From bulletin: May 8, 2022 
 
 

Chinese Bible Mission (CBM) & Larry & Kathleen Leach  
 
Our Missionaries, their health and ministries affected by Covid-19 
From today’s bulletin / Missions Report from Missions Team 
 
Chinese Bible Mission (CBM) is one of the organizations supported by our 
Great Commission Fund. CBM is the founder of Chinese Bible Church (now 
BACBC).  
 
Chinese Bible Mission's quarterly newsletter was received after last week's 
focus. Available on our website or as a hard copy in the MC Lobby, you can 
read a special Easter article by Tim Wong, the entire update regarding the 
ministry in Asia and the new plant in Taiwan. Pray for wisdom and guidance 
for their ministry in creative access regions as well as the expansion of their 
US-based camp ministries and the need for a larger meeting space in 
Taiwan. The newsletter follows the Leach Updates.  
 

Leach Family Update, England 
Larry and Kathleen Leach (Brandon, England with Brandon Baptist Church), 
had some very specific current requests as well as for future events in June 
and December.  
 
Notably:  

1) Queen's Platinum Jubilee Events for the nation as well as special 
outreach opportunities for Brandon Baptist Church;  

2) prayers for a new pastor for their church as Larry is making plans to 
retire and finally,  

3) plans for a Narnia-themed Christmas outreach this year - that God 
would bless those prayers and efforts! 
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The Email we received from Larry & Kathleen: 

Prayer Requests For Larry and Kathleen Leach in England: 

1. Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Event (June 2-5) in the UK. June 2 (Thursday) 
Extended Coffee morning with special refreshments in Brandon at the 
church. June 5 (Sunday) Church BBQ in the afternoon after Worship 
service. Special refreshments and 2 different books: one for adults and one 
for children about the Queen.

2. D – One of the church’s deacons who needs neck surgery at the moment, 
but must wait a few months at the moment. He is very limited in his 
movements.

3. Pastor Search Committee at Brandon Baptist Church. This is a newly 
formed committee and starting the process of looking for the next pastor 
for Brandon Baptist Church in light of my future retirement.

Praises: 
1. V – Gentlemen who comes to the Thursday coffee morning. He stays for

the whole 2 hours and opens up about different subjects in his life. Has
been given an invitation for coffee on another day, and has accepted.

2. Good service for Easter and Good Friday.
3. Good church work team for the Narnia Christmas 2022 outreach.
4. Kathleen has been asked to return to a school for a Bible time.

Many thanks, 

Larry & Kathleen Leach 

Thank you for reading about and praying for our missionaries, countries and 
people locally and globally! 

(CBM Newsletter below) 














